ESTABLISHED 1974 NEWSLETTER OF THE WYOMING MOTORCYCLE TRIALS ASSOCIATION, INC. April 2024

Hey all,

We have some urgent news and apologize for the late notice. Earlier this year we received a letter from the insurance company that we have used for many years stating that they would not be renewing our policy. We have been on the search for a new insurance carrier for several months now with little success. Our last effort that was supposed to come through with a premium notified us this morning and it was declined AGAIN.

Have no fear! We are diligently working on our AMA sanctioning that will provide the specific insurance coverage we need. Through the AMA we can provide our usual events but with a little more paperwork.

What does this mean for you as a rider? As an AMA sanctioned club we will now require all participating riders to be AMA members. You can do so at www.americanmotorcyclist.com.

We will also have a release form at each event that will need to be signed by all attending, riding or not we will need a signature, even those who carry our season pass and those who just hang out at camp.

MINORS: We will have a very special release for all of our minor riders. This release requires both parents/guardians to sign. If both will not be at the event please fill it out ahead and bring with or even email it. You can find it on our website. www.wmta.online

This wasn't the road we wanted to take especially so close to our season opener but we weren't given much of a choice.

Thank you for your understanding,

Wyoming Motorcycle Trials Association

